
Air Quality Assessment – Roads Farmhouse replacement fire doors 

Following the guidelines in the ‘Air Quality and Emissions Mitigation – Guidance for Developers (June 

2017)’ document we have assessed the proposed development against the Screening checklist and 

the Air quality and emission mitigation assessment checklist. 

Under the Screening checklist this development scores as a ‘minor’ development due to the 

simplicity of the development, the lack of any significant pollutants, emissions, traffic etc. No change 

in air quality has been identified either during or post installation, therefore the Air Quality 

Assessment need only consider exposure. 

A review of the products and installation has identified no concerns in terms of emissions and 

therefore we have considered air quality and do not consider there is mitigation that can be 

implemented as part of this development. 


